
From: Castro, Lorraine
To: Barnes, Jeff
Subject: FW: Planning Commission Public Comment
Date: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 8:28:50 AM
Importance: Low

 
 

From: WebServices <WebServices@scottsdaleaz.gov> 
Sent: Saturday, January 15, 2022 4:16 PM
To: Planning Commission <Planningcommission@scottsdaleaz.gov>; Ibsen, Bronte
<BIbsen@Scottsdaleaz.gov>; ertel6@cox.net; gobeejay@gmail.com; bsgraham@gmail.com;
reneejhiggs@yahoo.com; William Scarbrough <wscarbrough@me.com>;
christiancserena@gmail.com; jyoung@youngdg.com; Projectinput
<Projectinput@Scottsdaleaz.gov>; Curtis, Tim <tcurtis@scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: Planning Commission Public Comment
Importance: Low
 

Name: Barbara Cowdery
Address: 8644 E. Sutton Dr., Scottsdale, Az 85260
Email: Bcowdery1@gmail.com
Phone: (480) 998-6033

Comment:
I strongly object to the rezoning of Case Number 10-ZN-2021 at 13647 N. 87th St. The area
currently has large lots and large houses. It will devalue property and homes in the area if
it is rezoned from (R1-35) to (R1-10) to allow a house to be built on a 13,020 square foot
site. It is ridiculous and needs to be stopped. It is like squeezing a second house into the
back yard of 13647 N. 87th St. Please do not let this zoning go through.
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